

Joint Camp 2021 Meeting #2 19/05/21 Attending:

- Emerald (Unigames)
- Jackie (Unigames)
- Texas (Unigames)
- Cam (UniSFA)
- Harry (UniSFA)
- Lexie (UniSFA)
- Jarcus (UCC)
- Liam (UCC)
- Grace (UCC) Apologies:
- none Meeting Opened: 12:14PM Election of Sub-Committee Roles
- Election of chair o Cam to be chair
- Election of minute-taker o Jackie to be minute-taker
- Election of action-item whip o James Jarcus Arcus to be action-item whip What has been done so far?
- EMP Progress Cam: find 2020 Joint Camp EMP Venue
- Venue has been booked and deposit has been paid
- Date: 19/11/21 - 22/11/21 What do we want to event to look like?
- stuff that worked really well last year o day to day people just did what they wanted
- ensures people have fun o evening events worked well o quiz night was good o debates (fantastic) o book club
- needs to be seperated due to volume
- because we◆re at manjedal (bigger venue) it◆ll be a bit easier o LAN: needs more space o console game/regular game tourneys was good o bringing nintendo switch = good What we◆d definitely like to do:
- bring more computers!!
- remind people to bring their own laptops/computers as well
- Jarcus wants to organise an Artemis LAN o we need to make sure to bring USBs with the software if we want to do this Everyone: check with your committees and see what events people are happy to run / new events?
- For now assume same itenerary as last year for now
- Emerald suggests concurrent evening events due to larger venue Who wants to do organisational roles?
- Camp Leaders o Cam, Jackie and Jarcus o Cam to be the unofficial one
- RSAs o people who have their RSA within this subcom:
- only Emerald so far Everyone: ask their committees who has RSAs
- First Aiders o people who have their first aid within this subcom:
- Texas, Emerald Everyone: ask their committess who has first aid
- Head Chef o Cam and Emerald are happy to be involved in chef-ly activities Plan going forwards?
- Recommended Qualifications
- Student Leadership o all execs have to have it, all camp leaders have to have it o Harry and Grace will be getting SLT this July o people who have SLT in subcom:
- Jackie, Emerald Everyone: tell committee to get SLT
- First Aid o people who have first aid in subcom:
- Emerald, Texas o people planning to get it:
- Jackie, Cam, Jarcus, Unigames committee Everyone: organise first aid certs within ur committee

- Food Safety o this is easy and quick to get and free! Everyone: get your food safety certs!!!
- COVID hospitality o this one is also free Everyone: get COVID hospitality Jarcus: find COVID venue manager cert info Cam, Jackie, Jarcus: get COVID venue manager cert Jackie: set up certs channel in discord Everyone: send relevant certs to the discord Budget
- Needs to be adjusted slightly (as budgets need to be) Jackie: send 2020 joint camp budget to the subcom
- when are the numbers for payment locked in
- Will wait until Unigames camp is done so budget can be adjusted based off how camp goes Jarcus: grab manjedal rates (person/night) Emerald: grab Unigames camp manjedal info from last time Other Finances
- Too early on to discuss lol General Business
- Lexie has to drop subcom because of clashing event that just came out
- UniSFA to find another subcommittee rep UnisFA: appoint a new subcommittee rep
- THEME??? o last year was 3D o more a theme for advertising vs the actual camp and events o Cam: PYRAMID o Emerald: EGYPTIAN?? o Cam: Pyramid themed camp not pyramid scheme camp Everyone: think about themes and communicate on discord Meeting Closed: 12:43PM Action Items
- Emerald: grab Unigames camp manjedal info from last time
- Jackie: get COVID venue manager cert set up certs channel in discord send 2020 joint camp budget to the subcom
- Cam: find 2020 Joint Camp get COVID venue manager cert
- Jarcus: find COVID venue manager cert info get COVID venue manager cert grab manjedal rates (person/night)
- UniSFA: appoint a new subcommittee rep
- Everyone: check with your committees and see what events people are happy to run / new events? tell committee to get SLT get your food safety certs!!! get COVID hospitality send relevant certs to the discord think about themes and communicate on discord o Joint Camp 2021 Meeting #2 19/05/21
- Attending:
- Apologies:
- Meeting Opened: 12:14PM
- Election of Sub-Committee Roles
- What has been done so far?
- EMP Progress
- Venue
- What do we want to event to look like?
- What we'd definitely like to do:
- Who wants to do organisational roles?
- Plan going forwards?
- Recommended Qualifications
- Budget
- Other Finances
- General Business
- Meeting Closed: 12:43PM
- Action Items Expand allBack to topGo to bottom
- Joint Camp 2021 Meeting #2 19/05/21 o Attending: o Apologies:
- Meeting Opened: 12:14PM o Election of Sub-Committee Roles o What has been done so far?
- EMP Progress

- Venue o What do we want to event to look like?
- What we'd definitely like to do:
- Who wants to do organisational roles? o Plan going forwards?
- Recommended Qualifications
- Budget
- Other Finances o General Business
- Meeting Closed: 12:43PM o Action Items Expand allBack to topGo to bottom